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The governing body of the City of Syracuse met in regular session on August 14, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. in the 
City Clerk’s Office.  Councilmembers present were Steve Schell, Vance Keller, Michele Boy, Dustin Doze 
and Mayor, Blake Upson. Employees present were Brian Bloyd, Linda Dinkel, City Clerk, and Daliz 
Oquendo, City Treasurer.  Absent was Councilman Matt Gould. 
 
Mayor Upson opened the meeting by leading the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
There were no public comments. 
 
Rob Gale, City Attorney joined the meeting. 
 
 
Councilwoman Boy made motion to approve the agenda.  Motion was seconded by Councilman Keller.  
Motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
Minutes of August 14, 2017 were approved  with corrections on motion by Councilman Doze, seconded 
by Councilman Keller.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Councilwoman Boy made motion to approve Appropriation Ord. #938 in the amount of $110,655.00.  
Motion was seconded by Councilman Schell and passed unanimously. 
 
At 5:15; David Stimatze, Fire Chief arrived. 
 
 
Dinkel answered questions regarding the audit. Councilman Keller made motion to approve the 
Auditor’s management letter to the City Council and the 2016 audit.  Councilman Schell seconded the 
motion.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
Councilwoman Boy made motion to hold the Annual Christmas Parade on November 29, 2017.  There 
was some discussion concerning the date and the organization of the parade.  Councilman Doze 
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
Reports: 
 
Sand Park:  At this time Sam’s Pond has been moved to a warning for blue/green algae and cell counts.  
Our last event over Labor Day was not as big as previous years, perhaps because of Sam’s Pond 
blue/green algae warning.   
 
City Administrator:    Stewart Porter of Scwabb  Eaton, has filed the preliminary plans for the sewer pond 
project with Kansas Department of Health and Environment.   Curb and gutter in front of the Barney 
Akers Gymnasium is done and looks good.   We have started preparations to pour concrete north of the 
Fire Department building. 
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City Clerk:   Dinkel will be attending a State Employee Health Insurance meeting in Hays on Tuesday the 
12th of September and City Clerk Academy in November in Wichita.   
 
 
 
Round Table:   There were no comments 
 
Councilman Doze made motion to adjourn.  Motion was seconded by Councilman Keller and passed 
unanimously. 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
___________________________________           _____________________________________ 
Linda Dinkel, City Clerk      Blake Upson, Mayor 
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